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All Members of AEPS

Release of AEPS Interface Specification Version 4.6

Aadhaar Enabled Payment System (AEPS) has been a game changer for promoting
Aadhaar as a financial address and is playing a key role in sub serving the goal of
Government of India (Gol) and Reserve bank of India (RBI) in furthering financial
inclusion. Aadhaar Enabled Payment System was launched in January 2011 and has

been growing ever since both in terms of number of services and transactions.

To incorporate the updates as per the discussion with member banks and Indian Banks
Association, AEPS Interface Specification Version 4.6 (Annexure 1) is being released.

The major updates in AEPS Interface Specification Version 4.6 are given below:-

1) Inclusion of IRIS authentication in ISO format

2) Inclusion of Revised AEPS offus cash deposit transaction flow

Member banks are requested to kindly take a note of the same and initiate
development at their side for both the above mentioned services as per AEPS

Interface Specification version 4.6.
For any queries regarding development kindly send an email to aeps@npci.org.in.

With Warm Regards,

ushpifder Singh

Head FI & New Business
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